
 

 

Reporting Assurance Letter 

STARS Report Submission, September 15, 2023 

Dear AASHE STARS, 

On September 1, 2023, April Thompson, Reporting Coordinator, Office of Sustainability, Creighton 

University, asked me to review her STARS report utilizing the STARS review template. 

After performing a first and second review, I can attest that all identified issues in the report have been 

resolved and it appears clear that Creighton will be worthy of a Silver distinction. The review process 

shed light in the reporting methodology for Creighton, which will hopefully be streamlines for future 

reporting. 

Feel free to contact me at AndrewBaruth@Creighton.edu or 402.280.2644 with any questions or 

concerns. 

Regards, 

 

 

Andrew Baruth 

Director, Office of Sustainability Programs 

Co-Chair, Sustainability Governance Committee  

Creighton University, Omaha, NE 
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